KETUA MENTERI
SABAH

JKM. 100-30/10

13th September 1997

The Hon. Shane Stone,
Chief Minister

- of the Northern Territory,
G.P.0. Box 3146,
Darwin,

Northern Territory,
AUSTRALIA.

Dear Shane,

It was great news to learn that your Party and you have done very well in your recently
concluded elections.

| first heard the good news from Mr. Paul Dominquez and then, via e-mail, from Dr.
Richard Lim.

Myself, Datuk Tham Nyip Shen and others here went through the results from the URL.

May your country and people continue to enjoy peace, prosperity and progress under
your wise and capable leadership!

Yours,

( DATUK YONG TECK LEE )

Tingkat 28, Bangunan Yayasan Sabah
88502 KOTA KINABALU
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